Home learning: Memory box- Who am I?

This half term we are looking at memory box in our history lessons
and we would like you to spend time with your child reﬂecting on their
memories, looking at their own past and producing something to share

with the class.

This could be:

Sharing pictures Recreating a memory | Interview afamily
(acting it out) member or someone
special about their

favourite memory.

Choose objects from | Create a family tree. | Performing a poem
their memory box or song.
that represent their

identity.

Or any way to show and share the special memory.

Celebration of learning event will be Monday 10 February at 2:30-

3:30 in the Year 1 classroom.




